Minister Dacic addressed a letter of condolence to the Colombian Foreign Minister following the deaths ir
Tuesday, 04 April 2017.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
addressed a letter of condolence to the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Colombia, H.E. Ms. Maria
Angela Holguin Cuéllar following the deaths in natural disasters in Mocoa.

"l was deeply saddened by the news of the large toll of human lives caused by the natural
disasters in Mocoa, Putumayo.

| take this opportunity to extend to you and the people of Colombia the expressions of my
deepest condolences and most sincere sympathy to the families who lost their dearest ones",
says the condolence letter by Head of Serbian diplomacy Ivica Dacic.




